
The Center Toward Self-Reliance will be celebrating its 
 30th Anniversary:

 Leading the Path to 30 Years of Self-Reliance
 

Please join us for food, fun, interactive experiences and prizes!
 

Saturday, October 2, 2021
From 1-3 pm

Center Toward Self-Reliance
901 W. 8th Street. Pueblo, CO 81003  

 
Interactive experiences will provide a glimpse of the

 challenges those with disabilities face on a daily basis.
 

Refreshments & Food Provided
Drawings for Door Prizes will be at 1:05, 1:10, 2:05, 2:45 pm

 
Fun for the whole family!

 
Contact: Susan Lindeman   slindeman@ilcpueblo.org

                               (719) 546-1271 
 

Event subject to change if Covid Restrictions are in place.  
 

Leading the Path To
Self-Reliance

CELEBRATING!
 30

Y
E
A
R
S


